
“MOWDEN MATTERS”
The definitive guide to Pastoral Matters at Mowden Hall School Nov ‘22

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I thought it may be a good idea to provide you with a monthly update of topics of 
conversation that have taken place during this month that could be of interest to you. It is 
my intention to produce a document that not only shows what your children have been 
up to, but also passes on information from relevant experts about topics of concern.
I hope you find this useful and that it may spark conversation around the dinner table!
Mr P. Sturt

As part of a wider 
campaign, Northumbria 
Police have provided 
links for parents to read, 
giving e-safety advice. 
Just click each logo.

Throughout Anti-Bullying 
Week 2022, pupils 
considered ways to deal with and 
support others who needed their 
help. We wore Odd Socks to show 
that everyone is different and that 
is ok. Click the image above to go 
to a Parent Pack from the 
Anti-Bullying Alliance.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/parental-controls/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/inappropriate-explicit-content/online-porn/
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/sites/default/files/uploads/attachments/Anti-Bullying%20Week%202022%20-%20Parent%20Pack.pdf


‘Target’

‘Ringleader’

‘Reinforcer’‘Assistant’

‘Defender’

‘Outsider’ or 
‘Bystander’

In Form Period, 
each year group 

discussed the 
different roles 
involved in a 

bullying incident 
and how young 

people can reach 
out to help 

others.

All children also took time to learn the 
story of Malala Yousafzai, then opened up 
discussion on how they felt they could 
have an impact on the wider world and 
what mattered to them. Click the picture to 
watch the video link.

Coming Up Next Month:
Celebrating Differences
Setting Personal Goals

Working as a Group to Achieve a Common Goal

https://youtu.be/hNAmM-llm4c

